
 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

The Board of Education of Joliet Township High School District #204, will hold a 
Special Meeting at 3:45 p.m. on August 24, 2021, in the Board Conference Room 
at the District Administrative Center, 300 Caterpillar Drive, Joliet, Illinois.

The Board will meet in Closed Session to interview candidates for the board 
member vacancies.

Action may be taken following Closed Session.
 
All notices are pursuant to the call of the Board President.

Mr. Frank Edmon, Jr., President
Board of Education
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